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Nipomo CSD Board of Directors Elects 2014 Board President and Vice President 

 
 

On Wednesday, December 11th, the District’s Board held its regular meeting at 9AM and elected Director Craig Armstrong 

as the Board President and Director Jim Harrison as the Board Vice President for the 2014 calendar year.  Director 

Armstrong is a semi-retired Hilton Hotels Corporation executive who was elected to the Board of Directors in 2012.  

Director Harrison is a retired Santa Barbara County Firefighter who served as Board President for the past five years. 

Board By-Laws requires the Board of Directors to elect a President and a Vice President for the upcoming year at the last 

regular meeting of the calendar year. 

General Manager Michael LeBrun administered the election including the acceptance of nominations for both President 

and Vice President and hearing public comment.  Both men were elected unanimously. 

The term of office for the President and Vice President will commence on January 1, 2014 and end on December 31, 2014. 

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, January 8th, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, 

Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

